
Maths 
This term we will be learning how to multiply 
and divide.  We will be looking at the inverse 
relationships between the two.  We will be 
learning how to tell the time to the hour, 
half past, quarter past and quarter to the 
hour.  Children will continue to practise 
their mental Maths skills each week. 

English 
Our text this term is “The Enormous Turnip.” We will be 
learning the text using actions, the children will be 
learning how to use contractions, add suffixes and use 
prepositional language.  They will write their own 
newspaper report recounting the events that happened 
during the story. 

Religious Education 
In RE this term our key question is 
‘What do Christians believe God is 
like?’ We will be looking at the 
story of ‘Jonah and the Whale’ and 
the ‘Parable of the Lost Son’ to 
show us how Christians see God as 
a loving and forgiving father. 
 
 

PSHE 
We will be thinking about “why it 
is good to be me.”  The children 
will be looking at different 
emotions and feelings and how 
they deal with them.  They will be 
celebrating things they are good 
at and we will be completing 
activities linked to Safer internet 
day in February. 

PE 
We will be continuing with a range 
of PE skills both indoor and 
outdoor, across gymnastics, dance 
and games. 
 

Science 
This	
  term	
  we	
  will	
  be	
  looking	
  at	
  all	
  
the	
  things	
  a	
  plant	
  needs	
  to	
  grow	
  
and	
  be	
  healthy.	
  We	
  will	
  be	
  thinking	
  
about	
  the	
  different	
  parts	
  of	
  a	
  plant	
  
and	
  what	
  they	
  are	
  for.	
  We	
  will	
  also	
  
be	
  going	
  outside	
  on	
  a	
  tree	
  hunt! 

 
 ART 

In art this term we will be 
learning about colour mixing 
and focussing on creating a 
spectrum of shades using 
paint. 
	
   

Geography 
The children will be devising simple 
maps and using basic symbols to plan 
a garden / allotment.  The children 
will also learn compass points and 
learn directional language 

Computing 
The children will learn how to 
write algorithms and debug basic 
instructions. They will be using 
beebots & code.org 


